
 

 

 

Memorandum  

Meeting Details:  April 16, 2025 

Prepared For:  Mayor & Board of Commissioners 

From:  Megan Wepfer, Public Works Director 

Subject:  Interlocal Agreement for Storm Debris Management Site utilization  

Background 

Staff have reached out to the City of Largo to create an agreement for the use of their debris 

management site in the event of another hurricane. The interlocal agreement has been with the city 

attorney and has made minor changes. The use will be for lot 14 for a 90-day period and cost $500 per 

storm. The term of this agreement is five years from the effective date and will be renewed for an 

additional four, one year terms unless written notice is provided before. 

The reason for this agreement is due to Hurricane Helene and struggling to find a location for our storm 

debris cleanup. At the time the City of Largo didn’t have any available space but has agreed to sign an 

agreement to ensure we have a location.  

Fiscal Impact 

The fiscal impact is $500 per storm.  

Recommendation(s) 

Staff recommends the Board of Commissioners approve the interlocal agreement with the City of Largo 

for the use of the debris management site. 

Attachments 

 Interlocal Agreement for Storm Debris Management Site  

 


